
Martin  Outpoints  Lolo  in
Philly
PHILADELPHIA (April 11, 2023)–James Martin scored a six-round
unanimous decision over previously undefeated Roudly Lolo in a
junior middleweight bout that highlighted a five-bout card at
the 2300 Arena.

The card was promoted by King’s Promotions.

The fight was tactical, but had some solid pockets of action
where Martin used experience and boxing ability to keep Lolo
at bay.

Martin of Philadelphia won by a score of 60-54 twice and 59-55
and is now 10-3-1. Lolo of Harrisburg, PA is 5-1-2.

Kamil Bednarek remained undefeated by scoring three knockdowns
en-route to a first round stoppage over Gonzalo Andreasen in a
super middleweight contest.

The time of the stoppage was 2:54 for Bednarek of Dzierzoniel,
Poland is now 12-0 with seven knockouts. Andreasen of Buenos
Aries, Argentina is 10-11.

Quadir Albright rebounded nicely from his first defeat by
stopping tough David Thomas in the sixth and final round of
their welterweight bout.

Albright of Philadelphia got the stoppage at 1:34 and raised
his record to 7-1 with seven knockouts, Thomas of Orange,
Texas falls to 6-6-1.

21 year-old Ibrahim Robinson made his King’s Promotions debut
a memorable one as he stopped Jahqwon Humbert in the opening
round of their four-round welterweight bout.

Robinson dropped Humbert twice before the fight was stopped.
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Robinson of Baltimore is 5-0-1 with five knockouts. Humbert of
Raleigh, North Carolina is 2-1.

Ali Ellis needed just twenty seconds and one left hook to take
out Khalid Betha in their four-round heavyweight bout.

Ellis of Philadelphia is 2-0 with two knockouts. Betha of
Jersey City, New Jersey is 0-3.

King’s Promotions will be back on April 27th in Fort Worth,
Texas and May 2nd at Live! Casino Hotel in Philadelphia. Both
events will be officially announced this week.

Photos by Darryl Cobb Jr.

Alycia  Baumgardner  Ready
Christina  del  valle  Pacheco
in the Main Event on Saturday
Night at The Zembo Shrine in
Harrisburg, PA
Harrisburg, PA (December 12, 2019)–Alycia Baumgardner (8-1, 5
KOs) will be looking to put on an emphatic performance when
she appears in the headlining bout against Christina del valle
Pacheco (11-12-2, 2 KOs) this Saturday night at The Zembo
Shrine in Harrisburg, Pennsylvania.

The card is promoted by King’s Promotions.

Baumgardner, 25 years old of Fremont, Ohio, has a record of
8-1 with five knockouts, and has been working hard as she
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prepares for this coveted main event spot.

“My training camp has been amazing. This probably the best
camp that I have had so far,” said Baumgarder.

Baumgardner knows that being the headliner is a chance to
raise her profile, and that is something she is not taking
lightly.

“It is an awesome opportunity to be the main event. Not only
does it showcase me, but it showcases women’s boxing. I want
to show everybody who I am and what I represent.”

She knows that she has a tough foe in the native of Argentina,
Pacheco, but Baumgardner is ready for the challenge.

“My opponent is a veteran fighter who fought for a world title
and she is very experienced. so I have prepared very hard for
this fight.”

Baumgardner believes that when the calendar turns to 2020, she
will make a breakthrough and be recognized as one of the top
fighters in the world.

“2020 will be a fruitful year. I think the public will get a
good  look  on  who  I  am,  and  since  signing  with  King’s
Promotions, I have been promoted well. I am keeping busy and
getting the fights that I need to get. I am ready for anybody,
and that’s facts. You will have to tune in on Saturday to see
“The Bomb””

The 39 year-old Pacheco is a 13 year-professional who in her
last bout lost to Yazmin Rivas for the WBA Bantamweight title
on November 10, 2018 in Tijuana, Mexico.

New King’s Promotions signee Carlos Vidal (15-0, 14 KOs) of
North Las Vegas will also be in action in an eight-round
lightweight  bout  against  62-fight  veteran  Jonathan  Perez
(38-24, 30 KOs) of Barranquilla, Colombia



Undefeated  heavyweight  Michael  Coffie  (7-0,  5  KOs)  of
Brooklyn, New York will be in action against crafty Grover
Young (13-28-3, 9 KOs) of Memphis, TN in a six-round bout

In four-round bouts:

Luis Morales (2-0) of Harrisburg, PA will take on Ayron Palmer
(0-2) of Tallahassee, FL in a lightweight fight.

Roudly Lolo of Harrisburg, PA will make his pro debut against
Mike Diorio (0-2) of Cortland, NY in a middleweight contest.

Brent Oren (2-2) of Harrisburg, PA takes Dewayne Williams
(1-2) of Philadelphia in a middleweight bout.

Unique Harris (1-3) of Philadelphia will fight Britain Hart
(3-3-2, 2 KOs) of Bedford, VA in a lightweight fight.

James Bernadin (2-0-1, 1 KO) of Lancaster, PA squares off with
pro debuting Nick Baez of Bronx, NY in a lightweight bout.

Khainell Wheeler (3-0, 3 KOs) of Bethlehem, PA fights Patrick
Pierre (3-9, 1 KO) of Brooklyn in a light heavyweight bout.

Tickets for this outstanding evening are $25, $50 and $400 for
VIP tables and can be purchased by CLICKING HERE

The  Zembo-Shine  Auditorium  is  located  at  2801  North  3rd
Street, #2 in Harrisburg.

It’s  Fight  Week  in
Harrisburg, PA
Harrisburg,  PA  (December  9,  2019)–Fresh  off  her  win  on
November 2nd, lightweight Alycia Baumgardner will be right
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back in action on THIS SATURDAY NIGHT, December 14th when she
headlines against former world title challenger Christina del
valle  Pacheco  an  eight-bout  card  at  the  Zembo  Shrine  in
Harrisburg, PA.

The card is promoted by King’s Promotions.

Baumgardner, 25 years old of Fremont, Ohio, has a record of
8-1 with five knockouts, has been a professional for over two
years, and is coming off a six-round unanimous decision over
Annette Pabello on November 2nd in Tampa, Florida.

Pacheco of Cordoba, Argentina has a record of 11-12-2 with two
knockouts.

The 39 year-old Pacheco is a 13 year-professional who in her
last bout lost to Yazmin Rivas for the WBA Bantamweight title
on November 10, 2018 in Tijuana, Mexico.

New King’s Promotions signee Carlos Vidal will also be in
action in an eight-round lightweight bout against 62-fight
veteran Jonathan Perez

Vidal of North Las Vegas, Nevada has a record of 15-0 with 14
knockouts. The 29 year-old is a three-year professional, and
who owns a knockout win over Antonio Castro (5-1). Vidal is
coming off a 2nd round stoppage of 54-fight veteran Jesus
Ricardo Armenta on May 25th.

Perez of Barranquilla, Colombia has a record of 38-24 with 30
knockouts.

The 32 year-old is a 14 year-veteran who has wins over Gustavo
Sandoval (7-1-1), Hugo Berrio (15-2) and former world title
challenger Gamalier Rodriguez (25-3-3).

Perez is coming off a Dravontay Speed Rawls on May 11th in
Fairfax, Virginia.

Undefeated  heavyweight  Michael  Coffie  (7-0,  5  KOs)  of



Brooklyn, New York will be in action against crafty Grover
Young (13-28-3, 9 KOs) of Memphis, TN in a six-round bout

In four-round bouts:

Luis Morales (2-0) of Harrisburg, PA will take on Ayron Palmer
(0-2) of Tallahassee, FL in a lightweight fight.

Roudly Lolo of Harrisburg, PA will make his pro debut against
Mike Diorio (0-2) of Cortland, NY in a middleweight contest.

Brent Oren (2-2) of Harrisburg, PA takes Dewayne Williams
(1-2, )) of Philadelphia in a middleweight bout.

Unique Harris (1-3) of Philadelphia will fight Britain Hart
(3-3-2, 2 KOs) of Bedford, VA in a lightweight fight.
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The  Zembo-Shine  Auditorium  is  located  at  2801  North  3rd
Street, #2 in Harrisburg.


